
Fairer redistricting will improve the citizen participation, citizen interest, and citizen confidence 

in our government. I am an activist, and talk to lots of voters, and many people tell me they are 

discouraged and drop out of the political process because they feel: “It is all rigged-it doesn’t 

matter what we do or say”, “The only vote that counts is money”.  

People know about gerrymandering and do not like it. They see it for what it is— the cornerstone 

of corruption.  

Gerrymandering keeps politics in the form of a game, not good governance, excluding people 

from our rights to participate. 

Please make the districts fair and improve our governance, and our lives. 

 

Thank you.  


